
 

 

                Fall 2016 

 

We trust you’ve all had an enjoyable summer, hopefully with some time to relax. We have all enjoyed some time off this 
summer and we would love to share briefly with you our experiences.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 Pel & Associates Team! 
        

  

IRS Scam Calls 
We continue to receive calls from clients reporting that they 
have received a call from the IRS or US Treasury saying that 
they owe money to the IRS. These calls are scams! The IRS will 
NEVER initiate contact with taxpayers via phone or  
e-mail. If you should receive a letter from the IRS, please feel 
free to contact us. We are happy to assist you with it. 

Tax Appointments  
As we prepare for the 2016 tax season, we would like to 
remind you that we will begin scheduling appointments in 
December. If you are calling to schedule an appointment, we 
look forward to hearing from you then. 
     
Cloud Cabinet- Added Security 
   For those of you who have already enjoyed using Cloud 
Cabinet, we want to update you on a new added security 
feature.  
The new feature is for your identity protection, to help 
eliminate any fraudulent activity, and to keep your privacy at 
a maximum.  A new page appears when you log in, asking for 
a security code. The options to receive this code are through 
a text sent to your mobile phone, a call to your phone, or by 
using an Authenticator App. Please feel free to contact us if 
you have any questions.  
 

Daun is Headed Down Under: As some of you may know, I 
previously spent 10 years serving as a missionary in 
Australia. I have been back in the US for about 2 ½ years, 
however it is with joy that I share with you that He has 
opened the door for me to return to full time ministry in 
Australia. I have been invited to join the Student Life 
Ministry of Cru (formerly Campus Crusade for Christ). 

Once there I will be working with a team that has a 
presence on 5 university campuses, with a focus on 
International Students- there are approximately 50,000 
international students in Brisbane. I am currently in the 
process of raising my support, and will continue to work at 
Pel & Associates during this time.   

Holly’s Mission Trip-  In July, God called me to Indonesia.  I spent 2 weeks on the 
island with a team of 4 others from my church.  We lived in villages with the local 
people, we shared meals as well as quality time.  The goal was to open doors for the 
missionaries, through building friendships, in the densely populated Muslim nation. 
The missionaries have a good friend who is a devout Muslim and he joined us for 
meals and outdoor excursions. He even stayed in one of the homes with us, too.  
When he went back to his home village, he sent a text message saying he was 
praying that we would arrive home safely, and that he missed us already.  God has 
been working in his heart to see the good in his Christian friends. 

 

Like Us on Facebook! 

Take a moment to “like” Pel & Associates on 
Facebook.  We will send helpful reminders and 

updates throughout the year. 

Kari Does Hawaii– My husband, Jason, and I celebrated our 20th wedding 
anniversary in Hawaii.  We enjoyed a wonderful week on the island of 
Oahu.  We were privileged to visit the Pearl Harbor Memorial on July 4th.  That 
was extremely moving.  God surprised us with His amazing creation.  I saw my 
first full rainbow and my first double rainbow.  It was a wonderful reminder of 
His promise to us.  I loved the opportunity to get away for a bit and celebrate 
the life that God has given us.  Here’s to many more! 

 


